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May 29, 2014
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Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street
Suite 2700

P.O. Box 2319
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Board File Number EB-2014-0180 - Leave to transfer leave to construct approval
granted to Kerwood Wind, Inc. to Kerwood Wind, LP

We are counsel for NextEra Energy Canada, ULC (“NextEra”), Kerwood Wind, Inc. and
Kerwood Wind, LP and Kerwood Wind GP, ULC.

By Decision and Order dated November 12, 2013, the Ontario Energy Board granted Kerwood
Wind, Inc., Jericho Wind, Inc., and Bornish Wind, LP, as co-owners, leave to construct a
transmission line and transmission facilities (EB-2013-0040), and also granted leave to
construct a transmission line and transmission facilities to be owned only by Kerwood Wind, Inc.
(EB-2013-0041)" (the “November 12, 2013 Order”).

On April 17, 2014, Kerwood Wind, Inc. applied to transfer the November 12, 2013 Order from
Kerwood Wind, Inc. to Kerwood Wind GP, ULC on behalf of Kerwood Wind, LP. Following the
transfer, Kerwood Wind, LP will be responsible for meeting the conditions of approval set out in
the November 12, 2013 Order.

This letter is to clarify that the transfer requested on April 17, 2014 is in respect of the orders
issued further to both EB-2013-0040 and EB-2013-0041.

Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions in regards to the foregoing.
Sincerely,
Signed in the original

George Vegh

! OEB Decision and Order in EB-2013-0040 and EB-2013-0041 dated November 12, 2013.
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